W-1177 Meeting Minutes

University of California, Davis

January 3-4, 2007

Participants

	Name
	Institution
	E-mail

	Chris Calkins
	University of Nebraska
	ccalkins1@unl.edu

	Jeff Savell
	Texas A&M University
	j-savell@tamu.edu

	Bill Hahn
	USDA Economic Research Service
	whahn@ers.usda.gov

	Justin Kastner
	Kansas State University
	jkastner@ksu.edu

	Mariah Tanner Ehmke
	University of Wyoming
	mtannere@uwyo.edu

	Kynda Curtis
	University of Nevada
	kcurtis@cabnr.unr.edu

	James Oltjen
	University of California, Davis
	jwoltjen@ucdavis.edu

	Dennis Olson
	Iowa State University
	dgolson@iastate.edu

	Brantley Ivey
	Iowa State University
	rivey@iastate.edu

	John Lawrence
	Iowa State University
	jdlaw@iastate.edu

	DeeVon Bailey
	Utah State University
	d.bailey@usu.edu


The meeting was called to order by Chris Calkins at 8:30 AM.  For this meeting, Chris is serving as the chair and Jeff Savell is serving as the secretary.  Scott Fausti is the current chair and Rhonda Miller is the current secretary.

The minutes from the meeting this summer were handed out.  Bill Hahn moved and Mariah Ehmke seconded the acceptance of the minutes, and those in attendance voted to accept them.

The purpose of the meeting is to prepare the final draft of the project, which must be submitted by January 15, 2007 to the West Central Directors.  If the directors recommend changes to the proposal, there will be time to do so before final submission.

The rest of Wednesday’s meeting was spent on revising the draft of the new project.  Thursday’s meeting focused on when and where the next meeting would be held.  Two ideas for locations were discussed:  Hawaii and Texas.  The participants discussed having the meeting sometime mid-March 2008.  More information will be gathered in the next month to make a better decision about when and where the meeting will be held.

The Secretary for 2008 was voted on.  Mariah Tanner Ehmke was elected to serve in this capacity.  Scott Fausti will serve as Chair and Rhonda Miller will serve as Vice Chair for 2008.

Each station is requested to submit their annual reports to Scott Fausti as soon as possible.  Included in this report should be a paragraph summarizing the accomplishments of each station.

